
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/13/2016 9:34:38 AM
Subject: SCEMD Legislative Briefing on Friday, 1/15 at 2:00 p.m.

SCEMD Legislative Staff Briefing on Friday, 1/15 at 2:00 p.m. in the Statehouse Auditorium.

The SCEMD will present a briefing and update to legislative staff regarding current flood cost estimates, an overview 
of the various FEMA programs (public assistance, individual assistance, and mitigation), non-federal cost share 
estimates, programmatic timelines, and challenges.

Please let me know if you are able to attend.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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